SUNDAY, APRIL 30, 2017

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE NEWS

***Please note our Administrative Office hours (Whitehouse) have changed to 9am-4:30pm, to better serve you.

***Our New Office Administrator is Ms.Theresa Smith. She can be reached at the main number: 317-254-5922 Ext. 0. Ms.Smith's email address is theresasmith@lightoftheworld.org

***Minister Alice Hobbs has retired and is enjoying time with family and her ministry work. Thank you Mrs. Hobbs for a job well done!

■ VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL (VBS)

The 2017 VBS session will be June 26th – 30th from 6pm-8pm. There are many **Volunteer Service Opportunities** as teachers and assistant teachers are needed for ages 2 – Adults. Find out more and register for service, in the Narthex, at the VBS Table, May 28th – June 11th

MEN'S CHOIR

The Men of Light will lead worship on Mother's Day, Sunday May 14th at 10:30am. We are calling all on the following dates: Monday, May 1st at 7pm (chapel), Tuesday, May 9th at 7pm (chapel) and Thursday, May 11th at 7pm (gymnatorium). Hope to see you there. For more information, contact Minister John Ray at 317-254-5922, Ext 0.

SAGES MOTHER'S DAY LUNCHEON

The Sages Mother/Daughter, Grandmother/Granddaughter Mother's Day Luncheon will be Saturday, May 13, 2017 at 12Noon, here at the Light. Register today in the Narthex. Reservation information: Adults & Youth - \$10.00 per person / Children (7yrs-12yrs) - \$5.00 per person / Children (6yrs & under) - \$1.00 per person. TODAY is the last day to make your reservations!

BABY DEDICATION

Baby Dedication will be Sunday May 14th during the 10:30am worship service. Please register online - www.lovelwcc.org/baby-dedication/ (this is a direct link). Any questions should be directed to our church office at 317-254-5922. The deadline for registration is Wednesday May 10th.

Thank you for all the cards, notes, gifts, hugs and expressions of love that were given to me for my birthday! You all are truly a blessing. Thank you & God bless!

I love you all!

Hope Hampton